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Thank you for your to Ms Pam Stallman, of The
inviting our comments on the legislation currently under consideration by the
Committee. I am responding on her behalf.

Our party's view is the provisions in the Bill will significantly the integrity
of the roll and improve the The to

limits and nomination the lack of inflationary adjustments
the were originally introduced.

While our party would the removal of provisional voting, we that
the to the voter identification will in improving integrity for
provisional voting.

The party still encourages the AEC to work to ensure are informed
of their current and on the roll, which may involve an of the roll
via a mail-out to all voters at prior to the for a

election. The AEC's work should involve a
prior to an period, in the final 12 months of a

Government's term.

The to the party will that all are
to the and should frivolous groups are not to

as parties. The to disclosure limits will bring a
system which has not for more than 15 years, into line with the
original intention of the disclosure provisions.

Our party the legislation will significantly many of our
which we in the Joint Standing Committee on

Inquiry. We are still outstanding which must be with by
the Parliament, as the voting the and Territories,
and the to the AEC to with behaviour by

and on day.

Yours sincerely




